
February 2025 Child Care Newsletter 

 

 

Happy February! February is a busy month. We celebrate Black History and Dental Health this 

month. There is also Groundhog's Day, President's Day, and Valentine's Day! 

 

 

MUSIC WITH SHARON 

 

Sharon from the office will do some Valentine themed music with the classrooms on 

Thursday, February 13th.  

 

 

VALENTINE'S DAY PARTIES❤ 

 

The classrooms will celebrate Valentine's with classroom parties on Friday, February 

14th. Check with your child's teachers for details. If your child is in Preschool, they will only 

have one party for both groups that day. Check the February Preschool Newsletter for more 

info.  

District 197 does not have school this day. Check with Morgan regarding the school age class 

Valentine party.  

 

 

 



 

TINY TOTS CLOSED 

 

We will be closed on Monday, February 17th in honor of President's Day. We will be having 

a staff in-service day.  

 

 

PARENT EDUCATION 

 

This month's Parent Education topic is for married, divorced, separated, or living together 

parents on how to build a healthy co-parenting relationship. Click the following link to the 

American Society for the Positive Care of Children for some great information: Building a 

Healthy Co-Parenting Relationship for Your Kids. 

 

There is also a "Shared Calendar" app you can check out on the website or by clicking here.  

 

 

  

LOOKING AHEAD 

 

Our annual Butterbraids fundraiser is coming up in March! Watch for more details to come 

soon! 

 

 

 

https://americanspcc.org/building-a-healthy-co-parenting-relationship-for-your-kids/
https://americanspcc.org/building-a-healthy-co-parenting-relationship-for-your-kids/
https://talkingparents.com/features/shared-calendar

